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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: JARVIS

COLORS: C01, C02, C03, C10 and C12

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: FRIDA

COLORS: C01, C02, C04, C6, C8, C10

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: JUNE

COLORS: C01, C05

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: LYE

COLORS: C01, C05

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: ROBERT

COLORS: C01, C02, C03, C06, C07, C08, C12, C13, C15, C17

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: THE DIRECTOR

COLORS: C01, C09, C11, C12, C15

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: THE DESIGNER

COLORS: C01, C08, C09, C12, C15

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: THE AUTHOR

COLORS: C01, C08, C09, C11, C12, C15, C18

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: HAL

COLORS: C01, C04, C12

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: NIKOLAI

COLORS: C01, C03, C04, C07, C09, C12, C15, C16

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: 1984

COLORS: C01, C03, C04, C07, C09, C10, C12

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: SYD

COLORS: C01, C03, C04, C07, C10, C12

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: THE PRODUCER

COLORS: C01, C03, C04, C05, C06

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: THE CREATOR

COLORS: C01, C02, C03, C04, C05, C06, C07, C08, C09, C11, C15

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: THE ARTIST

COLORS: C01, C03, C04, C05, C06, C08, C09, C11

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: THE MASTER

COLORS: C01, C02, C03, C04, C06, C07, C09, C11, C15

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: THE MENTOR

COLORS: C01, C09, C15, C16, C17

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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EU DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY Prescription models

The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: THE EDITOR

COLORS: C01, C09, C15, C16, C17

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree January 25, 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative
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The company Portrait Eyewear Srl, with registered office in Bassano del Grappa,
Via Beata Giovanna 117, 36061 Vicenza, with VAT number no. 04006710240, as a
manufacturer of class I^ medical devices pursuant to article 13 of Legislative
Decree 24 February 1997 n. 46 and subsequent amendments, declares that the medical
devices described below:

MOD: THE STYLIST

COLOURS: C01, C09, C08, C15, C16, C17

comply with the applicable provisions for class I^ medical devices based on art. 1
Part III of Annex IX of Directive 93/42/EEC and subsequent amendments, implemented
in Italy with Legislative Decree February 24, 1997 n. 46, Legislative Decree 25
February 1998 n. 95 and Legislative Decree 25 January 2010 n. 37 and to the
national standard transposing the harmonized standard ISO12870:2016.

This declaration of conformity is issued under the sole responsibility of the
manufacturer.

Bassano del Grappa, 01/01/2023

Portrait Eyewear Srl

Gabriel Hernandez Legal Representative


